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Sent: 25 April 2017 15:23

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: re:k41 Paget Road Wivenhoe and E42 Sand Pit Alresford pedestrian crossings
25 April 2017

Sir,

I wish to object as strongly as possible to the proposed closure by Network Rail of these two crossings. | use
the Paget Road crossing several times every week, and would find any change seriously inconvenient. Nor do |

believe that there is any safety need for the change. | believe that there has never been an accident at Paget Road
since it was opened a very long time ago.

Yours sincerely,

Hugh Brogan
Professor Emeritus, University of Essex.
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